

TO: Pastors and Administrators

FROM: Theodore Musco, Director

RE: Office of Family Life Lenten Evening of Reflection—March 2, 2023

DATE: February 20, 2023

The season of Lent provides many opportunities for reflection. Please note the accompanying flyer regarding the **Office of Family Life Lenten Evening of Reflection** and the bulletin/social media announcement below. I ask that you promote this event as an opportunity to join with others throughout the Archdiocese concerned with family life. Everyone is invited to participate. I hope to see you there.

BULLETIN/SOCIAL MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT

FAMILY LIFE LENTEN EVENING OF REFLECTION

All are invited to attend a Lenten Evening of Reflection sponsored by the Office of Family Life of the Archdiocese of New York on Thursday, March 2, 2023, from 7:00 to 8:30 PM at Church of the Transfiguration, 268 South Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591. Fr. Francis Amodio, O.Carm. Pastor of the Church of the Transfiguration, will lead the evening. To register, please go to tinyurl.com/adnylentenreflection or call Jeanne Travis at 646-794-3181.